ALASKA SELLER
COMMISSION

Karas Test Business
2806 John Street 4
Juneau, AK 99801

01-23-2023

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

The City of North Pole recently modified its tax code to increase the maximum sales tax due on a
transaction. North Pole's sales tax rate remains at 5.5%. Only the maximum sales tax that can be
charged on a single transaction has increased to $16.50. This means that only the first $300 of the

selling price of a transaction should be taxed under North Pole's sales tax code.

This change will take effect on March 1, 2023. For more information on this change, please visit the
City of North Pole's website: www.northpole.com.

For additional questions or concerns please contact: AMSTP@AKML.org or (907) 790-5300



